
COMING SOON:

NEW PATIENT RESOURCE

YOUR GUIDE TO
FOOD ALLERGY 

This free patient resource equips newly
diagnosed patients with the crucial
information they need to manage their
food allergies and live well with the
diagnosis. The FARE Food Allergy Guide
will have printed and interactive digital
components, and will be available free
of charge from FARE starting in
November 2020.

For more information, contact FARE at

Education@FoodAllergy.org


